
Honourary Member
John Loder  

Voted in 1992 
He  never received anything to recognize his induction. 

President Condie recommended to the executive to have plaques made, 

and handed them out on our 25th anniversary.  In 2011 at the 

awards/banquet he was presented a plaque recognizing his award. .

Presenting the awards were Past President Chris Gorman 

JOHN LODER becomes a HONOURARY MEMBER. Joining Bill Collier, Tom Corner, Bert Large

and Elwood Pembleton, they were voted in 1987. Excerpt from the minutes of the meeting: The

Brampton Men’s Horseshoe Club recognizes John Loder for his outstanding achievement in

horseshoes. He is now the 1991 Men’s “A” division champion for Ontario. John also represents

Brampton in all his tournaments. He has been involved in the Brampton Club since it first started, has

worked on the committee and was President of this club. Our committee feels by making John an

Honourary Member of our club, this will in some small way show our appreciation for dedication,

sportsmanship and positive attitude towards the Brampton Men’s Horseshoe Club and sets down an

example for all our members to follow. The committee on behalf of our club will be giving John a

special shirt with his name and achievement printed on it (1991 Horseshoe Ontario Men’s “A” Division

Winner). The colour is to be Burgundy with Gold lettering. “

President 

1983  - 1984


